
 

 
20th December 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

The Schools Admission Code (2021) requires a school to consult on their Admission Arrangements 

every seven years or upon a revised policy. As a new Academy, Ken Stimpson Academy has revised 

its admissions arrangements. As such, please find information below if you wish to contribute to this 

process. 

 

You can give your views on the consultation between 18th December 2023 - 31st January 2024 

Full details of the proposed Admission Arrangements for 2025 are available at: 

 

https://kenstimpson.org.uk/information/policies/admission-policy  

 

The draft policy (consultation document) is included on this webpage. 

Anyone can comment on the arrangements. If you wish to respond, you can do this by: 

• Emailing:  Admissions@Kenstimpson.org.uk     
• Writing to The Headteacher's Personal Assistant, Ken Stimpson Academy, Staniland Way, 

Werrington, Peterborough, PE4 6JT. 

All responses received by 31st January 2024 will be considered. 

 

Once the admission arrangements have been determined, they will be available on the school 

website for the whole offer year (the academic year in which offers for places are made). 

 

Kind Regards 

 

 

Kevin Abbott 

Assistant Headteacher & Head of Sixth Form 
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